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Temple Police Department investigates a shooting, 1 inured 

  
TEMPLE, TX (November 28, 2024) – The Temple Police Department investigates a shooting 

that left one individual injured.  

 

At around 8:10 p.m. on Thursday, November 28, officers were dispatched to the 3300 block of 

Thorton Lane for a shooting. Upon arrival, officers located one individual that had been shot in 

the shoulder.  

 

One individual was transported to the hospital with non-life-threatening injuries and 19-year-old 

Colby Torres from Temple, TX is in custody as the suspect for this incident. There is no threat to 

the public at this time.  

 

This case is under investigation, and no other information will be released at this time. Anyone 

with information should contact the Temple Police Department at 254-298-5500 or the Bell 

County Crime Stoppers at 254-526-8477, where callers can report anonymously. Tips can also 

be submitted anonymously at bellcountycrimestoppers.com. 

  


